
From:
To: Seaplanes
Subject: sea planes
Date: Sunday, 20 June 2021 3:41:58 AM

My  reaction to sea planes on Canberra’s beautiful lake is of outrage
that any government agency would seriously consider such a proposal.
Not only would this be a blight on the capitol and affect those who
come to the lake for rest and recreation but the noise from these
planes seriously affect all those who seek refuge from the noise and
pressures of every day life in these chaotic times.

Sincerely

Ethel S Ruymaker




